
August 8, 2018 – 2019 Budget Hearing 

 

The 2019 budget hearing of the Chapman City Council was held August 8, 2018 at the Chapman 

City Office. Mayor Jeff Blixt called the meeting to order at 6:45pm. Council members present 

were Lee Wolf, Luan Sparks, Tim Jury, and Clint Thornton. Council member Howard Battishill 

was absent. Also in attendance were City Clerk Erin Tilton, City Administrator John Dudte and 

City Attorney John Purvis. Others in attendance were Joan Atkinson, Bob Diehl, Joshua Smith, 

Ali Smith, Kevin Diercks, Judy Frieze, Tony Frieze, Todd Frieze and Austin Murphy. 

 

Agenda #2 2019 public budget hearing 

No public comments. Changes discussed at the last budget workshop had been made. Smooth 

process.   

 

Agenda #3 Consider approval of the 2019 published budget 

Motion by Wolf to approve the 2019 City of Chapman budget as published, 2nd Jury, Vote: yes, 

unanimous (4-0). Motion carried. 

 

Agenda #4 Adjournment 

Motion by Wolf to adjourn, 2nd Thornton, Vote: yes, unanimous (4-0). Motion carried. 

 

 


